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OLW NEWS 2021 
Tel: 9460 6684                      YouTube: OLW Learning Channel 
           Email:  principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 Issue: 4      Date:  Monday February 15 2021 

Dear Parents & Families, 
 Thank you to the parents who 
volunteered to assist with the moving of 
furniture and classroom items last week. We 
were able to get many jobs completed in a 
very short period of time so that our 
classrooms are ready for this week. It’s just a 
shame that the lockdown has delayed the 
opportunity to show off this new area, but it 
will be well worth the wait! We have included 
some before and after pictures of the outside 
of the classrooms to show the 
transformation. 
COVID-19 PROTOCOLS 
 As you would be aware, protocols for 
schools continue to change, often with very 
short notice. Unfortunately, the new 
directions about Learning from Home were 
not received until our students were about to 
be dismissed and this did not give staff time 
to prepare suitable and class level 
appropriate work. Therefore, staff are 
working this morning to prepare their class 
activities for the next 3 days and this will be 
released through our school app (Skoolbag) 
and the school website at 
https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au/ne
ws-events/learning-from-home/ at 11.00am 
today.  

We now await further instructions in 
regards to school guidelines prior to students 
resuming onsite learning. Currently the 1 
person per 2m² indoors limits parental 
access to classrooms and that if you are 
onsite for more than 15 minutes then you 
must register through our school QR code. 
Masks are now required at all times when 
outside your home, so any parents who are 
permitted workers and will be attending pick 
up or drop off must be wearing a mask. We 
will need your continued assistance in order 
to ensure that we comply with all guidelines.  
CSEF 
 Families who hold a current Health 
Care Card are eligible to apply for CSEF 
support. Please see the attached 

applications forms, and please note that 
closure dates apply. 
ASH WEDNESDAY & LENT 
 This Wednesday, February 17 is Ash 
Wednesday and marks the beginning of Lent. 
To mark this day, each class or level will hold 
a Paraliturgy once students have returned to 
school to reflect on the purpose of the season 
of Lent, and each child will be signed the 
Ashes.  

This Lent, across our Archdiocese, we 
are being invited to reflect on the way and 
person of Jesus, renew ourselves in his love, 
and recommit ourselves to the path of 
discipleship. After a year where the regular 
structures that help us live a life of faith and 
grow in our relationship with Jesus were 
largely absent, we are encouraged to use 
Lent to reflect more deeply on our 
relationship with Jesus and be more attentive 
to nurturing its growth. To aid us in this, a 
Way of the Cross resource has been 
developed incorporating images, Scripture, 
music, reflection and prayer. The resource 
provides a meaningful way into the powerful 
story of Jesus’ Passion, inviting a new or 
renewed intimacy with him. Along with other 
resources, it can be accessed 
at: www.melbournecatholic.org/lent2021 
 
 

WORD OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to everyone who found out 
that wondrous means ‘inspiring a feeling of 
wonder or delight;’ or ‘marvellously.’ 

Our word for this week is: 
AMBIENCE 

Find out it’s meaning and origin and 
see if you can add this word to your 
vocabulary over the next week!  

 
Enjoy the week and we hope to see 

you on Thursday! 

Kevin Burke 

  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured
https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au/news-events/learning-from-home/
https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au/news-events/learning-from-home/
http://www.melbournecatholic.org/lent2021
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Outside View of Refurbished Classrooms 
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Parish of Our Lady of the Way Kingsbury 
Presbytery: 13 Green Ave, Kingsbury, 3083 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Terry Bergin             Tel: 0488 020 364             School Tel: 9460 6684 

Email: terrybergin1@bigpond.com 

 

Parish Website: OLW Kingsbury 

Mass Timetable 

Saturday – Vigil Mass: 

Sunday: 

Weekdays: 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Rosary Monday to Saturday: 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 

6.00PM 

8.00AM and 10.00AM 

10.00AM 

Saturday from 5.15 to 5.45PM 

9.30AM 

After Mass Daily 

Friday from 9.00 to 9.30AM 

Baptisms and Marriages by appointment: Please ring 9462 1221 

 

 
Welcome! 
 
 
Entrance Antiphon 
Cf. Ps 30:3-4 
 
Be my protector, O God, a mighty stronghold to save me. 
For you are my rock, my stronghold! 
Lead me, guide me, for the sake of your name. 
 
Lent begins on Wednesday 17th February. Masses will be at 10am and 7pm on this date. 
 
There are no rosters for Readers or Communion Ministers. If anyone would like to read, please 
see Father Terry before mass. For Communion could two people just come up during the lamb 
of God please? Thank you. 
 
Census forms are to be found on the foyer table. Please fill out if you wish to receive SMS 
texts and be on our register. All details are private. 
 
Thanksgiving envelopes cost $1,600.00 per year for about 100 sets. This year we will not be 
ordering any sets of envelopes. Rather, we will keep the container system we use now for the 
rest of this year. If you’d prefer, please use the internet deposit scheme we used during the 
lockdown. Any questions, please see Father Terry or the Finance Committee Michael Jolley, 
Thien Nguyen or Liwa Becker. 
 
2021 Seminar for seniors. Sr Keiran Caldwell is still unwell and unable to facilitate our 
proposed seminar in Feb and March 2021. We are first on her list when she is better. 
 
Communion Antiphon 
Cf. Ps 77:29-30 
 
They ate and had their fill, and what they craved the Lord gave them; 
they were not disappointed in what they craved. 
 
 

 


